Re: 550 SE MLK Project - September 30th Design Review Meeting

Bruce Burns <bburns@burnsbros.com>

Wed 9/8/2021 10:50 AM

To: Sarah Zahn <sarah.zahn@udplp.com>; Walker, Megan <MeganSita.Walker@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc: Tyler Burns <tburns@burnsbros.com>; Evan Burns <Eburns@burnsbros.com>

Sarah - That would be great, thank you!

Tyler is meeting with your GC today at the former Apple Auto Glass space kitty-corner from 550 to see if
that might work for them to establish as their office during construction.

Bruce

From: Sarah Zahn <sarah.zahn@udplp.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 10:45 AM

To: Bruce Burns <bburns@burnsbros.com>; megansita.walker@portlandoregon.gov
<megansita.walker@portlandoregon.gov>

Cc: Tyler Burns <tburns@burnsbros.com>; Evan Burns <Eburns@burnsbros.com>
Subject: Re: 550 SE MLK Project - September 30th Design Review Meeting

Thank you so much Bruce! This reminds me that | should send over to you the full design review package. It is
large, so | am going to ask my architect to send you a link to the sharefile so you can download it.

Sarah Zahn | uD+pP
503.970.8992 (c)

116 NE 6t Ave, Suite 400
Portland, OR 97232
sarah.zahn@udplp.com

From: Bruce Burns <bburns@burnsbros.com>

Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 at 10:36 AM

To: megansita.walker@portlandoregon.gov <megansita.walker@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc: Tyler Burns <tburns@burnsbros.com>, Evan Burns <Eburns@burnsbros.com>
Subject: 550 SE MLK Project - September 30th Design Review Meeting

Good morning, Megan - | would like to voice my ardent approval of the plans being submitted by GBD
Architects for the 7-story UDP apartment project at 550 SE MLK.

My company has been the longtime owner of the parcel on which this be built.

We have been working with UDP for several years to help them create a wonderful, new addition to the
neighborhood.....and, | am of the opinion that this latest iteration of the project accomplishes just that.

Thank you,
Bruce Burns
CEO

Burns Bros., Inc.



4949 Meadows Road
Suite 330
Lake Oswego, OR 97035



